
 

 

A cyclothon for healthy eating 

 

Dated: - 20th October 2018 (Saturday)                                                                       E-paper 

 

Fifty cyclists, who were part of the ‘Swasth Bharat Yatra’, a pan India cyclothon, reached 

Chennai on Friday. 

 

The relay cycle rally was organised by the Food Safety Standards Authority of India to 

commemorate the 150th birth anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi to take forward the message — 

Eat Right, Eat Safe and Eat Healthy — from October 2018 to January 2019. 

 

Health Minister C. Vijaya Baskar greeted the cyclists and launched a signature campaign. He 

flagged off two “No Food Waste” vehicles on the occasion. J. Radhakrishnan, Health Secretary 

and P. Amudha, Commissioner of Food Safety were present. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


